
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry Hall 

The Hall Hunter Foundation 

Heathlands Farm 

Honey Hill 

Wokingham 

RG40 3BG 

 

07 February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Harry  

 

Thank you for your donation of £200,000 to The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity from The Hall 

Hunter Foundation – the first instalment of your incredibly generous three-year pledge. Please 

accept this letter as our official receipt. 

 

Your donation will be used to continue funding the Hall Hunter Fellowship in Paediatric Neuro-

Oncology and Drug Development, and the Hall Hunter Clinical Trial Coordinator for Paediatric 

Neuro-Oncology Studies. Thanks to your support to date, these two roles have already enabled 

significant progress in paediatric neuro-oncology research. With this new funding they will be 

able to continue developing better treatments for childhood brain tumours. 

 

Thank you once again for your support, it is greatly appreciated. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 
 

Stephen Harvey-Cook 

Philanthropy Manager – Trusts 

Stephen.harvey-cook@rmh.nhs.uk 

020 4603 3860 


